
 

 
 
Staff Council’s website will still be viewable (but not changeable after July 1) until the Roxen replacement site 
is published during the Fall of 2010. We apologize for any unintended inconvenience to the UAF community.  
 
Staff Council’s new Vice President is Margo Griffith, HR Coordinator for IAB.  The new Staff Council Presi-
dent is Maria Russell, Fiscal Professional for IAB.   
 
Chancellor Award Recipients 
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